
 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 This week, Miss Paterson guided the 

children to follow Jesus’ example of 

compassion and welcome.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ash Wednesday Service  

 

This week’s scripture 

and Gospel Assembly  

ACE AWARDS  
 

 

Attendance Matters 
 

 
Class Percentage 

Attendance 

EYFS 87.3% 

Year 1 82.6% 

Year 2 88.2% 

Year 3 86.7% 

Year 4 83.1% 

Year 5 92.6% 

Year 6 85.6% 

Whole School 86.8% 

  

Well done to Year 5 who had the best 

attendance this week. 

Early years have the best punctuality this 

week with Zero minutes late.  

Well done.  

 

 

   Loving hands           hearts  minds 
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St Ambrose Church 

 

Website: www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk           Twitter: @stambroserc      Facebook: St Ambrose RC Primary 

Monday 26th February – Return from half term 8.45am 

Wednesday 28th February 9- 10.30am Stay and Play session (Every Wednesday) 

As we come to the end of spring term 1, I 

would like to congratulate all the children 

and staff on a busy, hardworking half term. 

We have had so much to celebrate both in 

class and in many sports competitions.  

On Wednesday we celebrated the beginning 

of Lent with the Ash Wednesday Mass in 

church. During Lent we will be encouraging 

the children to think about giving, fasting 

and praying. We also have children in Year 4 

and Year 5 who are going to be making and 

selling homemade jewellery to raise money 

for charity.  

A huge thank you to all children and parents 

who have embraced the new Home-Learning 

opportunities. There have been some 

fantastic creations. It was lovely to see so 

many of you join your child(ren) at the home-

learning celebration yesterday.  

On behalf of all the staff, I wish you a 

happy, restful half term.  

God Bless, Mrs Waterworth  

Dates for 

the diary 

 

A Message from Mrs 

Waterworth 

Fr Tierney warmly invites you to the 

weekend Masses at St Ambrose. This 

week’s Mass times are: 

Saturday 5.30pm (Vigil) 

Sunday 10.30am – 

If you would like to contact Fr 

Tierney about Baptism or the 

Sacrament of Reconciliation and 

Eucharist (Holy Communion) 

Please use the email or phone number 

below 

Peter.tierney@dioceseofsalford.org.u

k  

0161 445 1653 

You can also follow the parish church 

X (formerly Twitter) 

@AmbbernRCParish 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday to  

Deacon, Kyara, 

Athanael, Alexis, 

Charlotte N, 

Evangeline, Sununu, 

Coby, Evie, Ariah & 

Gideon  

 

A C E 

EY Raimie Annabeth Isiah 

1 Tola Kyara Chamela 

2 Suliman Ja’nyah Lavelle 

3 Jahmarco Isla George 

4 Mary Evita Zayaan 

5 Rouz Talal Tamzin 

6 Sienna R Charlotte Raphael 

 

EY 88.6% 8 

1 92.6% 7 

2 91.7% 12 

3 93.4% 7 

4 83.2% 10 

5 91.1% 9 

6 93.4% 13 

 

Spring 1 Attendance  
(Totals of 100% for each class) 
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Loving Our Learning Journey 

 
Week 6 of a great week at St. Ambrose and we are very proud of the learning that our children 

do.  

 

Early Years have loved making 

pancakes this week! 

 

Year 1 have loved completing 

missing number sentences using a 

part whole model. 

 

Year 2 have been using graphical 

notation to make rhythms which 

they are then playing together. 

 

Year 3 have loved building shapes 

and calculating their perimeters in 

maths this week! 

 

Year 5 loved collecting natural 

resources to create their 

sculptures inspired by Jeff Koons 

Year 4 loved using their home 

learning about the water cycle to 

help them with their science 

lesson. 

 

Year 6 loved taking part in a 

REEL Education workshop.   

 

Personal Home Achievements 

 

We have had many children who have 

been delighted to share with us some 

home achievements, including dance, 

swimming or karate awards. If your child 

would like to bring in their awards, we 

would be happy to celebrate the 

achievements with them in our ACE 

assembly  

 
You can keep up to date with 

events at St. Ambrose by 

following us on different social 

media platforms: 

Facebook – St Ambrose RC 

Primary 

X (Twitter) - stambroserc 

Instagram – stambrose.m21 
 



 

 

    

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Punctuality Pancakes! 

Well done to all children 

who achieved at least 5 

gold tokens this term for 

being on time every day. 

The children were 

rewarded with a pancake 

treat! 

Next term is 4 weeks and 

4 days – the children 

need at least 4 gold 

tokens (a full week of 

being on time for 4 

weeks) to achieve next 

half term’s special treat! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Home learning celebration   


